
 

 

 

16.05. 2025 

Upcoming Dates:  

Wednesday 21st May - Mayday Celebrations Fair 
1.30pm. 
Thursday 22nd May - Moonstone class trip to 
LEGOLAND.  
Monday 26th Friday 30th May - Half Term.  
Tuesday 10th June- Opal class trip to The Sea Life Centre 
8.45-3.45/4.00pm 
Wednesday 11th June - Quad Kids athletics at Tilsley Park 
9-12.30pm Jade Class.  
Thursday 12th June - Quad Kids athletics at Tilsley Park 9 -
12.30pm Moonstone Class.  
Monday 16th – 20th June - Art Week. 
Wednesday 18th June - Tempest Group photos and Yr6 
Photos.  
Wednesday 9th – Friday 11th July - Year 5&6 Residential to 
Youlbury.  
Monday 14th July - Whole School P.E Day.  
Friday 18th July - Last Day of Term. School finishes at 
1.30pm. No ASC 

Wednesday 3rd September - School starts 8.30am. 
 

Dear parents/carers, 
This week has given the Year 6 children an opportunity 
to show how the school values of perseverance, 
compassion and courage flows through all that they do 
at school. They have tackled this year's SATS in such a 
positive way. These test are very challenging and the 
children can all be very proud of what they have 
achieved this week and of course during their whole 
primary education. Thank you to Mrs Phillips and 
Tracey who made sure all the children had a delicious 
breakfast and were in a relaxed frame of mind before 
taking the tests.  
 
Mental Health Awareness Week 
This week has been Mental health Awareness Week. 
This year’s theme, ‘Community’, focuses on how 
connection and belonging support mental health and 
wellbeing. 

A strong support network can make a real difference to 
how we feel. Whether at school, at home or in wider 
social circles, feeling part of a community can provide 
comfort, encouragement and a sense of purpose. 
These themes have been explored in collective worship 
and lessons in the classroom. We have discussed how 
our school has a strong sense of community and that 
because we follow the Hi5 Promise our community is 
cohesive and one that we can all be proud to belong to. 
If you would like resources to support your child's 
mental health please see here: 
https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/?gad_source=1
&gad_campaignid=19494903052&gbraid=0AAAAADyB
1MyEDipZLkFSunfmmNRDxGSnj&gclid=EAIaIQobChM
IzY_KtsanjQMVQ5lQBh2t3hu5EAMYASAAEgKCDvD_
BwE 
    
May Day Celebration 
We can't wait to see you all on Wednesday 21st May at 
1:30 for our annual May celebrations. There will of 
course be May Pole dancing, cake sales and fabulous 
games/stalls designed and run by Moonstone class. 
Please do stay after the dancing and enjoy the stalls to 
help us raise much needed funds for the school. Please 
can all children bring their May sticks be to school for 

our practice on Monday 19th please. Thank you 😊 

 
Flower Sticks 
If you have any questions about flower sticks please 
come and ask at the Office, Louise and Jackie will be 
more than happy to offer advice. Also a parent with 
children who have left the school has kindly offered to 
donate previously used flower sticks to the school. If 
anyone has any unused flower sticks they can bare to 
part with we would be more than happy to accept a 
donation. 
 
Maths Challenge Day at Chandlings 
Five Year 4 children had the opportunity to take part in 
a Maths Challenge Day at Chandlings.  
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Our team did a great job solving all kinds of maths 
problems which were very challenging. Some quotes 
from the team about the day. 
'It was fun activities to do with maths. It wasn't just 
adding and subtracting but all sorts of different maths.' 
'It was hard but great fun. It was party themed and we 
needed to use our common sense to work out the 
problems.' 
 

 
 
Moonstone- From Miss Phillips   
The Y6 children have worked incredibly hard this week, 
in their SATs tests. We are incredibly proud of their 
attitude, positivity and resilience. They have worked 
incredibly hard and we are so proud of them all. They 
really enjoyed breakfast club this week, enjoying 
pancakes and maple syrup, bacon baps, waffles and 
sausage baps - served with fresh fruit every day. It was 
so nice to see them laughing and joking with each other 
in the morning and really helped to relax them. The Y5 
children have been working very hard all week on an 
independent topic of their choice. We’ve really enjoyed 
hearing about their hobbies and interests; I know a lot 
more about Roblox than I did before! They have been 
very confident in presenting their work to us all; we 
have been very proud of what they’ve achieved. 
 
Our Helpers Testing Out The Playground Bubble 
Machine 

 
 
 
 
 

The School Shield  
 

Little Gems –  Luna for working hard on her reading and 
persevering in her sentence writing. Well done Luna 

😊 
 

Opal – Amilcar for putting so much effort into your 

writing this week. Well Done Amilcar😊 
 

Jade –  Charlotte for her powerful description in English. 

Well done Charlotte 😊 

 

Moonstone –  Oscar - for being a fantastic role model, 
always helping to put the May pole down and always 

fantastic presentation. Well done Oscar 😊 

 
 
This weeks Maths Master  
 

Little Gems – Joni for excellent 
counting on to add amounts 
together. 
 

Opal –  Elliot For great work with money being able to 
count coins, and make an amount of money using 
different coins. 
 
Jade –  Elise for her great understanding of Tenths.  
 
Moonstone –  Nathan for great work calculating 
fractions and percentages of pie charts. 
 
Well done to all our wonderful mathematicians this week  

 
This Week’s ask me about?? 

 

Little Gems –  Can I remember our classroom rules?  
 

Opal –- Our Colour Wheels and mixing colours. 
 
Jade –  Meditation.  
 

Moonstone – What do I need for my May Day stall on 
Wednesday? 
 

 
Attendance This Week 

 
Little Gems – 100% 
 
Opal –- 87.08% 
 
Jade – 97.92% 
 
Moonstone – 87.89% 

Well done Little Gems 😊 



 

FOWS Update   

May Fair - Wednesday 21st May 

 

FOWS are delighted to once again be supporting May 
Fair. 

Thank you so much to everyone who has made 
donations so far – your support is much appreciated. 
Donations will close at 3pm Monday 19th May, so still 
plenty of time to drop off donations. 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: We urgently need volunteers 
to help enable our May Fair activities to take place. We 
require help with: 

· Setting up stalls prior to May Fair starting (from 12.30 
onwards) 

· Running stalls after the May Pole Dancing 

· Helping with pack down 

All of the above will take place after the maypole 
dancing, so all volunteers will get the chance to fully 
enjoy watching the children’s May Fair dancing. If you 
are able to assist with running a stall, please see Claire 
Hastie or Angela Goswell or drop us a line at 
friends.wootton.school@gmail.com. 

As a reminder, we will be running: 

· Tea Shop; all and any donations of home-made or 
shop brought treats would be very much appreciated. If 
you are able to provide something, please let Claire 
Hastie or Angela Goswell know or drop us a line at 
friends.wootton.school@gmail.com. 

· Teddy Tombola; we’d welcome any soft toys who are 
looking for a new home. Please either leave these in 
the boxes in the school office, or if easier / you have 
large quantities, please contact Angela (WhatsApp 
07860853980) to drop off at Mathews Way (collection 
can also be arranged). 

· Adult Tombola; donations of toiletries, books, wine, 
confectionery, candles, small ornaments would be 
gratefully received. Please place in the box in the 
school office. 

· Plant sale; any donations of small household plants 
or excess vegetable plants would be appreciated. 
Please let Claire Hastie or Angela Goswell know if you 
have any to donate and we’d ask that these are 
donated nearer the time (to ensure they don’t dry out). 

· Children’s Book Stall we have received donations of 
lots of children’s books so will also be holding a 
children’s book stall. If you have any children’s books in 
good condition you would like to donate please place in 
the box in the school office by 3pm on Monday. 

 
 
School Bank details  
Please see the Bank details below to make direct credit 
payments for your child/ren. School dinners, school 
trips, Before and after school club etc can all be paid 
this way. 
 
Bank- Lloyds TSB 
Account No- 19341368 
Sort code- 30.80.12 
Reference- Childs Name Lunch Or Childs Name Care 
or Childs Name Trip. 
Separate Payments should be set up for each child 
and service i.e. Lunch, Care or Trip.  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


